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24 April 2023 

To the Parents/Carers of: Aleksandar Yonchev 

Address:  345A, Green Lanes London N4 1DZ 

Thank you for calling on Monday 17th April to inform us that yourself and Aleksandar are in Bulgaria and 

plan to remain there for the next 3 months. We have carefully considered your circumstance and have 

decided that we can no longer keep Aleksandar’s nursery place open for the duration of your stay. 

Therefore, we are withdrawing his place at South Harringay School so that we can offer his place to 

another child. 

You will need to apply for a school place for Aleksandar once you return. To do this, you will need to 

apply through Haringey council’s website: https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-

and-education/school-admissions/apply-school-place 

We wish you all the best. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amina Joseph  

Personal assistant and Human resources administrator  
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